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2025-2026 Unusual Enrollment History Review 
 

Name:_____________________________________ Student ID:___________________ 
 

Colleges or Universities Attended: Please list all institutions (including Alma College) attended during the 
academic periods that include 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24, and 2024-25.  Please attach an official academic 
transcript for each of the prior schools listed (excluding Alma College).  For any college listed where you failed 
to earn any academic credit, please attach a separate letter of explanation.  Attach any additional documentation 
(medical bills, hospital records, accident reports, etc.) that supports your reason for withdrawal.   
 

Institution Attended Academic Year Did you earn credit? Transcript Attached? 

  
YES or NO YES or NO 

  
YES or NO YES or NO 

  
YES or NO YES or NO 

  
YES or NO YES or NO 

 

Certification and Signatures: By signing this form I certify that the information reported and submitted on it is 

complete and correct.  Purposely giving false or misleading information on this worksheet, may lead to fines, 

jail, or both. 

 

Student Signature: ________________________________ Date: __________________ 

 
Submit this worksheet along with supporting documents to: 

 
Alma College 

Financial Aid Office 
614 W. Superior St. 

Alma, MI  48801 
 

Your 2025-2026 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) has been flagged for “Unusual 

Enrollment History Review” by the U.S. Department of Education because you received Federal Pell 

Grant and Federal Direct Loan funds at multiple education institutions during the review period 

2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24, and 2024-25.  This flag requires Alma College to review your enrollment 

history and determine whether or not you are enrolling only long enough to receive cash refunds of 

federal student aid.  In the process of reviewing your enrollment history, Alma will check the 

National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) to obtain a complete history including the name of 

institutions you have attended and the dates of attendance.  If you have questions, please contact 

us promptly so your financial aid will not be delayed at finaid@alma.edu or 989-463-7347. 

mailto:finaid@alma.edu

